
Moving 
Day
We’re excited to show 
you our new location 
for residents in one 
of our Justice Works 
housing sites

Executive Office	 12 East 41st Street, 16th Floor | New York, New York | 10017    Program Office 315 Linwood Street | Brooklyn, New York | 11208   

Mary is making a new start. Thanks in part to generous gifts 
by donors like you, Mary has her own space to call home for 
the first time in decades.

As our staff visited tenants and welcomed them to their 
homes at our new location in the Bronx, the tenants shared 
what they planned to prepare for dinner, taking full use of 
their kitchen spaces. 

We are so excited to see how the new space will transform 
the lives of tenants both past and present, including Mary, 
whose story we hope to share with you in more detail in the 
coming months. 

From this new space, staff will work directly with tenants 
from an office in the building, providing a place for every 
resident to come to get advice and assistance as they need 
it. As justice-involved individuals, housing can be extremely 
difficult to find. We are so thankful that we can provide 
transitional apartments to give people leaving incarceration 
an opportunity to find community and increase their chances 
of obtaining and maintaining employment. 

Since entering the Justice Works program, some tenants 
have regained visitation rights with their children, gotten 
employment, found permanent housing, and stayed sober. 
It is a testament to their strength, the incredible work of our 
team members, and finally, to you, our donors, who continue 
to support these life-changing programs. Every individual 
deserves a place to call home, and at our new location, 
dozens more individuals and families will be able to do so. 
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Staff gathered to welcome tenants at our newest location

HousingPlus Board Chair Katie Brown (right)
visits tenants in the Bronx

Tenant Mary


